
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council  
   
FROM: Rosie Truelove, Director 

Housing and Planning Department 
 
DATE: April 28, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Urban Renewal Plan for the East 11th and 12th Streets Urban Renewal 

Area Modification #12 
 C14-2021-0033 – East 11th Street Neighborhood Conservation 

Combining District (NCCD) Amendment 
C14-2021-0037 – East 12th Street Neighborhood Conservation 
Combining District (NCCD) Amendment 

 (District 1) 
                        Request for Postponement 
 
 
Staff requests a postponement of the above-referenced Urban Renewal Plan Modification 
#12 and associated East 11th Street NCCD and East 12th Street NCCD amendment cases 
to June 10, 2021. The Planning Commission postponed these items to their May 25, 2021 
meeting. These items were scheduled to go before the City Council on May 20, 2021 
 
If you need additional information regarding the proposed Urban Renewal Plan 
modification, please contact Laura Keating at 512-974-3458 and Mark Walters at 512-
974-7695 for information regarding the NCCD amendments. 
 
Rosie Truelove, Director 
Housing and Planning Department 
 
xc: Spencer Cronk, City Manager 
 J. Rodney Gonzales, Assistant City Manager 
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